
Rolling strikes over job cuts and dismissals at 
equality body

 U.K. 

(June 2017) Employees of the Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) have 
been taking strike action as part of a rolling campaign that has covered offices in 
Glasgow, Cardiff and, in the latest stage, Manchester. The strikes are in protest at 
budget and job cuts in the organisation as well as staff dismissals. The main union 
involved, PCS, has said that it is astonishing that the EHRC hasn't even carried out 
an equality impact assessment of the job cuts. Film director Ken Loach has sent his 
solidarity greetings to the strikers.
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